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Friday 1st July, 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

We will be celebrating '100 Days of Kindergarten' on Friday 29th July, 2022. We cannot wait to celebrate the
learning and growth our Kindergarten students have achieved over the semester.

We ask that the children are dressed as 100 year olds for the day. A few ideas are braces, buttoned shirts, glasses

and walking sticks for the boys and hair buns, shawls and glasses for the girls.

The day will begin with a '100 Day Assembly and Parade' with parents invited to join in celebrating this milestone at

9.30am - 10.30am on the front grass area outside the Kindergarten classrooms.

After lunch the children will participate in a variety of fun activities centred around the number 100. Please return

the zip lock bag filled with their collection of 100 items to show their classmates on this day.

We are looking forward to having a fun day whilst celebrating this important milestone.

Kind regards,
Miss Ching and the Kindergarten Team
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